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August 29, 1979

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St. N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

You recently sent IE Bulletin No. 79-19 to the Department of Physics,VPI & SU.
delay of nearly two weeks for the Bulletin to reach us.This is no longer the correct aepartment and resulted in a

Please correctour address and direct future mailings to either myself as Director of
our Office of Health and Safety Regulatory Programs or Mr. S. L. Meyers,
our Radiological Safety Officer or Dr. A. H. Krebs, our Vice President
for Administration, under whom our radiation safety falls.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

4. Lx -W/e
A. .<ei th Fur--
Director

AKF:ds

g h ,0 h &q3.,,
J

790921050l


